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Roberta DiMezza

From: Robin Boyer <robin.boyer@mail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 2:12 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Harters law

 
I would like to encourage that this law be passed. I saw some of the abuse suffered by my cousins Lisa and David Harter 
and even though I was too young to recognize what exactly was going on I knew something was not right. Those that 
abuse helpless children need to be held accountable for their actions. We as adults are the only ones able to stand up 
for the abused, tortured, and broken lives of the survivors that were able to make it out alive and try to rebuild a life 
after the nightmare they were put through. This law needs to be passed. 
Robin Boyer 
-- 
Sent from my Android phone with mail.com Mail. Please excuse my brevity. 


